
 
OUR MISSION: We provide outstanding care with compassion. 

I don't know the key to success, but the key to failure is trying to please everybody. Bill Cosby 
National Med Lab Week—April 19th to 23rd 
During National Medical Laboratory Professionals Week, we invite you to join in to celebrate the important 
roles played by our Medical Laboratory Assistants, Technologists, Secretaries, Pathologists, and 
Managerial staff as they serve the public through defense and discovery. Whether it is a blood test, a throat 
swab or a biopsy, tests performed by medical laboratory professionals provide vital information about your 
health.  Doctors depend on laboratory test results to accurately diagnose and treat illness, and monitor 
patient health. In fact, up to 85 per cent of decisions about diagnosis and treatment are based on 
laboratory test results. This week is a time to promote and recognize the professionals who work 
vigilantly on the front line of the public health system performing tests that provide the results and permit 
the critically important health care decisions to be made promptly and accurately.   
Tim Horton Gift Cards Now Accepted! 
The WE CARE Café at the Met Campus and the Kiosk featuring Tim Horton’s products in the Lobby and 
the Western Campus Café now accepts Tim gift cards and MasterCard as a form of payment. Reminder 
that Tim cards will be available for purchase in the Foundation office. A percentage of the proceeds from 
the sale support the Western Campus—Cornerstone of Caring Campaign.  
April 22 is Earth Day 
Mark this day in your calendar as the day to get your “green” on!  Visit the various booths from 10 a.m. to 
2 p.m. at both Met and Western to learn how you can take eco-action in your life and make every day Earth 
Day! Plus take the Earth Day Pledge and have a chance to win some great prizes! 
Path to a Better Heart 
Join us on Friday, May 7th, 2010 at the WFCU Centre for the Path to a Better Heart Walk/Run which 
features a Kids Dash at 6:45 p.m. and 5km Run/Walk at 7 p.m. Proceeds benefit the Windsor-Essex 
Cardiac Wellness Centre. For full details contact Jason Petro at ext. 72500 or to register online visit 
www.goevents.ca/newGoEvents/runningFactory/betterheart.html. 
All Canadian Wine Championship Tasting to be Held May 20, 2010 
The WRH Foundation will host a unique Wine Tasting Event on May 20th, 2010 at the Caboto Club. Find 
your inner “wine” as you taste wines from across the country.  Not one bottle of the 750 bottles available 
are the same...the hunt is on! A selection of artisanal cheeses and a variety of breads will also be available 
to “wow” your palate.  Tickets are only $30 each or 4 for $100.  For more information, contact 
Danielle Ramsten at ext. 52656.  

Did you know?   
Intranet Kiosks are available for all staff at each Campus.  

To arrange for a tutorial on how to use these effectively, contact Public Affairs at Ext. 52656. 
The Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department  of Windsor Regional Hospital.   

Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 
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